
 

 

CHANGE OF DATE NOTIFICATION 
St. Tammany Parish Tourist & Convention Commission 

 

Please be advised that the date of the upcoming Regular Board of 
Commissioners Meeting has been changed. 
 
Originally scheduled for Tuesday, August 27, 2019, it will now be held on 

Monday, August 26. 

The meeting will begin at 2:00 PM and will take place at the Harbor 
Center located at 100 Harbor Center Boulevard, Slidell, Louisiana. 

 


